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SPRINGFIELD, IL. — The Illinois Supreme Court has re-appointed Raylene
DeWitte Grischow, a partner in the Springfield, Illinois, office of Hinshaw &
Culbertson LLP, to a two-year term as a member of the Court's Committee on
Professional Responsibility (Committee). The Committee advises and makes
recommendations to the Court on matters relating to legal ethics and
professional responsibility. Ms. DeWitte Grischow, whose new term began
January 1, 2015, was first appointed to the Committee in 2011.

Ms. Grischow maintains an active trial practice which includes commercial
litigation, employment litigation, municipal law and the defense of matters
involving general liability, personal injury, automobile liability, premises liability
and property damage claims. She is also the attorney for the City of Auburn,
Illinois.

Ms. Grischow earned her J.D. in 1998 from Washington University in St. Louis,
and her B.S. from Illinois State University in 1994.
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